
 

2018 Cactus & Pine Membership Renewal Invoice  

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Cactus and Pine Golf Course Superintendents Association of Arizona, we 
would like to thank you for considering your Membership Renewal for 2018. As you probably know, we continue 

to be a major communication force in all areas of your profession, especially government relations.  
We are truly grateful for your continued participation and support! 

Your membership is a valuable asset to your professional success.  The opportunity to meet fellow 
superintendents, assistant superintendents, and other golf industry leaders provides you with networking 

advantages.  Our Chapter works closely with our Affiliate Members and encourages the superintendent to use 
products offered and sold by Cactus and Pine GCSA Affiliate Members.  We’re here to serve you!  

In 2017 we Completed a new Turfgrass Industry Economic Impact Study Publication! The last one was published in 
2004. We are also a part of each Arizona Allied Associations to include, the AGA, AWGA, Club Managers 

Association of America, JGAA, SWSPGA, just to name a few.  We also have recently been getting intricately 
involved with the Government Relations of Arizona, to Include Water, Air Quality, Environmental Issues that affect 

our golf courses and our positions. These Associations & Communications provide us with a plethora of valuable 
insight & information. 

 
Please continue to monitor our website at www.cactusandpine.com for a listing of forthcoming events and 

meetings.  The Education and Membership Committees have an exciting roster of educational sessions and fun 
adventures for our members and their families. We will again offer more opportunities to be educated, to play 

golf, to socialize and administer camaraderie!  

Please note that we are again offering our  
All-Inclusive Membership for just $490.00, Class A, B & F & $405.00 for Class C that includes your membership price 

and 7 Cactus & Pine Seminars, 6 of which include golf, Including our White Mountain Get Away!  

Our All Inclusive Membership option is NON Transferable! 
 

Golf Facility Membership: 
A Golf Facility Membership is available to those facilities that are deemed to operate with limited resources. The 

membership would be in the name of the golf facility. However, the recipient of the membership benefits and 
information can be the superintendent, owner, or other representative selected by the golf facility. The facility is 

entitled to all privileges of membership, except those of voting and holding office. 
Please fill out the attached Renewal form thoroughly and e-mail, fax or send it, along with your payment.  

 

The enclosed application will serve as your Renewal invoice & Receipt.  
Receipts are sent to you only if you are charging your membership renewal.  

We now accept Visa, Master Card & AMEX for membership renewals.  
 

Memberships Due By Wednesday, February 28th, 2018 
Thank you very much! Sincerely, Your Board of Directors & Carmella 

10685 N. 69th Street Scottsdale, AZ 85254           480-609-6778         480-348-5976 Fax 
www.cactusandpine.com    carmella@cactusandpine.com  
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